
 Penobscot Bay Watch
Keeping an eye on Maine's biggest bay.

February 11, 2022

Kevin Martin 
Maine DEP FOAA Coordinator
17 State House Station, 
Augusta Maine, 04333
62 State House Station
Subject: Maine Freedom of Access Act request 

Dear Mr. Martin 
This letter is a request pursuant to 1 M.R.S.A. 408-A, the Maine Freedom of Access statute, 
for the following public records: All letters and emails and their attachments sent or received 
by Robert L. Green, DEP Bureau of Land Resources, from January 18, 2022 through 
February 11, 2022, pertaining to the Ward Pier application in Lincolnville Maine. The 
application is formally: DEP Project #L-29402-4P-A-N, Lincolnville.

Please send these records as pdfs (searchable text format when possible) to 
coastwatch@gmail.com. 

We expect these public records should be available within the 2 hour time limit for free 
production of the records. If it takes longer, a waiver is requested. Penobscot Bay Watch is 
all-volunteer, and has been since 1995.  All information acquired via the FOAA process is 
shared with governments,  businesses,  the public and the media without charge, and 
without limitation.  Its free distribution  contributes significantly to the people's better 
understanding of Maine DEP's current review process for coastal development applications. 

Penobscot Bay Watch looks forward to your acknowledgment of receipt of this FOAA request, 
and its speedy fulfillment. If you need additional information to locate any of the records 
requested, please call me at 691-4634 or email me at coastwatch@gmail.com .

Sincerely

Ron Huber
Penobscot Bay Watch

cc Brenda L. Kielty, Public Access Ombudsman
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